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Dear Hesston College Community,

I write to advise you that Cozen O’Connor has sent me their report on their independent 
review of our Title IX policies, procedures, and practices.  Please join me tomorrow at 
Formation, where I will provide an overview of their findings.  As we committed to at the 
start of this important process, I will share Cozen O’Connor’s full and complete report 
with the campus community via email immediately following Formation.

Please note, as elements of this report are highly troubling, our counseling services 
remain available.

My thanks to everyone who participated in Cozen O’Connor’s work through confidential 
interviews and discussions. The report is comprehensive and detailed, and a necessary 
and vital step in the College’s commitment to the safety of all members of our 
community.

--
Peace, Joe

Joseph A. Manickam, Ph.D.
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